
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 
 

The Maine Department of Agriculture, Conservation and Forestry is conducting a competitive 

bid process for Rangeley Lake State Park Boating Facilities Improvements (BGS 3475) in 

Rangeley, Maine. Bids will be opened and read aloud by the Bureau of General Services at 2:00 

p.m. on Thursday, October 24, 2024. This project includes the replacement of the existing 

bulkhead with a new precast concrete bulkhead with fencing and paved path, as well as 

improvements to the existing gravel parking lot. The detailed Notice to Contractors can be found 

on the BGS website: https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities. 

 


